
 

 

 HAWAIIAN GARDENS PHASE VII 

For all homeowners 

Important Notice 

 

We would like to inform you that some owners have been victims of 
phishing attempts. Indeed, individuals have tried to extract sums of 
money from them under false allegations. Under the pretext of 
representing the managers of Hawaiian Gardens Phase VII. They 
claimed that people have payment arrears, debts in their condominium 
fees or owing special assessments.  

 

For no reason give your personal information; names, address, 
no. Tel. or cell., bank number, password or other. And 
especially, do not send money. 

 

Hawaiian Gardens Phase VII managers will never send a payment 
request by email under any circumstances. Everything is done by 
direct deposit or cheque deposited directly at the Office or by mail to 
the Hawaiian Gardens Phase VII address. 

 

Please contact your Building Executive Board or Phase VII Board or 
email via info.hg7@gmail.com . 

 

Thank you 

 

Board of Directors of HG Phase VII    

 



 


